
Mayor Cory Mason  
& the Common Council 
City Hall 
730 Washington Ave 
Racine WI 53403 
 
September 24, 2018 
 
 
Ladies & Gentlemen: 
 
I am contacting you regarding the extension of electric cable across a portion of the 
Johnson Park property to serve some vacant parcels on the south side of 3 Mile 
Road. 
 
We Energies is proposing to splice into the existing cable along the west side of 
Johnson Park Drive. We will then bore under the road and continue east onto the 
properties requesting service. Prior to performing this work we will need to obtain 
an easement which will cover the installation and maintenance of this new cable. 
 
Attached you will find the proposed easement and temporary Exhibit “A”. A final 
Exhibit “A” will be drafted by our surveyors after the route has been approved and 
staked 
 
If you have any questions concerning the attached documents please contact me. 
Thank you. 
 
Tracy Zwiebel  
Right of Way Agent  
We-Energies  
700 S. Kane Street 
Burlington, WI 53105  
office: 262-763-1044 
mobile: 414-651-1853 
tracy.zwiebel@we-energies.com  

 


